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Growing in Faith and Learning 

We hope you have had a restful and happy half term. We would like to 

thank you for all your support during this difficult and challenging time. 

Our children have embraced the new way of learning, both at home and 

in school and we are very proud of them all for the effort they (and their 

families) have put in.  

We now have a date for returning to school, Monday 8th March and we can not wait to 

welcome you all . We will send out more details on the return as soon as we have them.  

Look who’s waiting for you! 

Five new chicks arrived this week and can’t wait to meet you and to be given names! 



 World Book Week 

In order that everyone can be involved, we will be holding our World Book Day a 

week late on Thursday 11th March. You are invited to dress up as a fictional character 

from your  favourite  book. It might be Harry Potter, Matilda, Cinderella, Mary Poppins 

or the BFG! The choice is yours. The only thing we ask is that accessories are kept to a 

minimum in line with Covid guidelines. Obviously, Harry wouldn’t be Potter without his 

wand but Cinderella doesn’t need to bring in a pumpkin and 6 white mice  ☺ 

We hope that you will join us in celebrating this very important week.  

Scholastic Live World Book Day Event  

Scholastic have planned a whole fun-filled week of FREE events to help support teachers, parents and   

children who want to celebrate reading and books, wherever they are. Every day of the week from         

1st–5th March, join us live with your favourite authors and illustrators! Register for your free place below,   

and reserve your place. To register, simply select the events you wish to attend, submit the password    

clubsandfairs and enter your email address to save your spot!                                                                            

We can't wait to see you there!  


